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BAYLINES

a newsletter publication of the

Marco Bay Yacht Club
February 2018

Hello .... Member
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Cruise
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Monday Madness January
First Mates Art from Paper
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Survivor

Botanical Gardens Tour
MBY C Extended Cruises for
Feb thru April 2019
Botanical Gardens Tour
Stolen Boats

Blessing of M1 Fleet

Commodore’s Message:

January has been a whirlwind for Marco Bay. We
had the Commodore’s Ball on the 12%, a cruise to
South Seas and Boca Grande the 13t to the 229,
Presentation of the Fleet on the 26", Monday
Madness on the 28" and many entertaining eblasts
about the Upcoming Survivor Cruise.

I am excited to be beginning my year as
Commodore.

We are all lucky to have an amazing group of hard
working, dedicated and creative people as MBYC's
Bridge and Committee Chairs. They are all listed in

February 2, 2019



Page 2 of 19

your roster please thank them for their time when
you see them.

Rudi’'s Commodore’s Ball was a lovely evening,
please see the story below. Rudi had a great year
as Commodore and I want to thank him for all the
help he has given me as I start my year.

From everything I hear the trip to South Seas and
Boca Grande was a lot of fun but a little

chilly. Thanks to Fleet Captains Brent Cook and
Mike Brown for all their planning.

Presentation of the Fleet was unique to say the
least.

We woke up to a very dreary, rainy, windy day. It
absolutely was not a day for a boat ride and a
stunning ceremony on our beautiful Marco

Waters. However, everyone was good spirited and
the show went on - on dry land! We all met at the
Esplanade’s Outdoor dining area overlooking
Smokehouse Bay, we hung our banner and MBYC's
Presentation of the Fleet began at 11:00 a.m. Alan
and Linda Sandlin led us in the National Anthem to
start things off. As tradition has it we then all
recited the Pledge of Allegiance. The Bridge was
introduced followed by a brief history of the club
presented by our historian Alan Sandlin. Alan then
put on his Chaplin’s hat and gave an inspirational
invocation and blessing of the fleet. There was a
moment of silence and roses were placed in the
water for those that have passed before us. This
year we lost P/C Irwin Miller, he had been a member
since 1993. Then Fleet Captain Brent Cook
introduced the fleet, there were to be 13 boats in
the bay instead we had 13 captains, crews and their
guests lined up on shore for a very entertaining
presentation. The Bridge was proud to salute them
all as they mimicked paddling, steering, swimming,
etc. — it was great!! It was followed up by a great
lunch at CJ’s.

Monday Madness was chilly but we all kept nice and
warm with jackets and heat lamps. Well over 50
hail and hearty members turned out despite the
weather. We had four couples interested in the club
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join us.

Judy Sacher, our new membership chair, was all set
with membership applications, addressed envelopes
and all. Joel and Sherry had the Ship’s Store set up
and did quite a bit of business. I think we all had a
great time! CJ’s staff was very accommodating they
did a great job of keeping us warm and with drinks
in our hands.

Survivor is coming up on February 5. Bob, Lyn,
Lydia and Paul are doing an outstanding job of
getting us all excited about it. Our four tribes are
sure to have lots of fun competing on Panther

Key. If you haven’t had your boat inspected yet
please give Rudi Landwaard or Al Rapp a call and
get it done before the event.

Next month we also have a First Mate’s event
organized by Dorothy Landwaard, The works of
Isabella de Borchgrave “Fashioning Art From Paper”
at Baker Museum at Artis Naples.

The 2019 Rosters are now available. I f you have
not picked yours up give me a call at 262-939-1340
and you can stop by and pick it up from me or they
will be available at the February Monday Madness.
We have received an invitation from the Marco
Island Yacht Club to attend their Blessing of the
Fleet on February 16th. See the information and
flier below if you would like to attend.

I hope everyone has a great February in paradise as
we all "Boat and Play with Marco Bay"!!

Sally
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Past Event Articles:

see all of the Event Picture Portfolios on the website

Commodore's Ball 2019
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Commodore Rudi Landwaard ended his year as MBYC’s Commodore with a
lovely evening. As usual his Commodorable Dorothy looked stunning.

The event was held at Hideaway Beach Resort and seventy-five members
attended. The room looked very festive in blue and white. Rudi selected a
beach theme. He created each of our place cards using real sand dollars for
the men and starfish for the women. The theme was carried through with
starfish and sand dollars in the blue and white flower arrangements.

The evening began as Rudi and Dorothy greeted each guest at the door and
presented the women with a rose. There was a cocktail hour form 5:30 to
6:30 with a fabulous antipasto display.

We were all seated at 6:30 and Commodore Rudi and Dorothy were piped
aboard by Alan Sandlin followed by Vice Commodore Sally Orth and Don.
Rudi welcomed everyone and made a few introductions followed buy
Chaplin Alan Sandlin’s invocation.

Dinner was delicious. We were served a filet of beef tenderloin with a demi
glace paired with grouper, buerre blanc, roasted red potatoes and
asparagus. The meal was finished off with a beautiful dome dessert.

After dinner Rudi gave a thoughtful speech thanking everyone who helped
him throughout the year. He then presented the 2019 Bridge, Rear
Commodore Bob White, Vice Commodore Larry Sacher and Commodore
Sally Orth with their stars.

Our new Commodore Sally Orth made a brief speech introducing the new
committee chairs and thanked them all for agreeing to help us all “"Boat and
Play with Marco Bay”.

The evening was made complete with entertainment by Michael D’Amore.
Michael did an amazing job everyone seemed to really enjoy his talent.
There was lots of dancing, good conversation and laughter to round out the
night.

As always the staff at Hideaway did a great job. They are all so
accommodating and easy to work with.

Commodore Sally Orth
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South Seas - Boca Grande Cruise
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Six of the 9 boats (My Turn, Cookin' ,Therapy, Divergent, My Cherie and
Karine) decided to depart for South Seas a day early on Sunday 1/13 due
to better sea conditions. The decision paid off with 1 foot seas all the way to
South Seas on the outside. We were joined by 0 Sea D, Nauti Buoy and No
Name a few days later. We took our time getting the boats "Ship Shape"
and prepared to do what we do best which is eating out.

On Tuesday, we did our own thing, such as walk on the beach, play cards
and read. That evening we had 15 people for dinner where we enjoyed the
food and each other's company in the private room at the Green Flash
Restaurant.

Wednesday the Zimmerman' s joined us whereby, Kris announced that if
she had her way she would have pulled in halfway there and sold the boat
as the winds and seas were no fun in their open boat.

Thursday for lunch a number of brave souls went on No Name (an open
boat) to Cabbage Key for lunch and that night for dinner at Doc Ford's for a
fun day.

Friday we departed for Boca Grande Marina. We were joined by land
yachters, Rudi and Dorothy Landwaard. We all gathered that evening at
Miller's Dockside for dinner and celebrated Brent' s birthday with a huge
.Sheet-cake baked by Susan.

Saturday we jumped on our golf carts to enjoy the island and have lunch at
South Beach. That evening we had a great dinner in The Eagle Grille private
room. We had a couple boats leave early and then on Monday evening
everyone enjoyed a fabulous meal at Temptations.

As usual, we all had a great time B. S'ing with our friends, eating and
carousing. We hope to encourage more boats and guests to join us on
future cruises.

*xxx*Barry Gelfand, Cruise Coordinator
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Presentation of the Fleet 2019
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Presentation of the Fleet was unique to say the least. We woke up to a very
dreary, rainy, windy day. It absolutely was not a day for a boat ride and a
stunning ceremony on our beautiful Marco Waters. However, everyone was
good spirited and the show went on - on dry land! We all met at the
Esplanade’s Outdoor dining area overlooking Smokehouse Bay, we hung our
banner and MBYC's Presentation of the Fleet began at 11:00 a.m. Alan and
Linda Sandlin led us in the National Anthem to start things off. As tradition
has it we then all recited the Pledge of Allegiance. The Bridge was
introduced followed by a brief history of the club presented by our historian
Alan Sandlin. Alan then put on his Chaplin’s hat and gave an inspirational
invocation and blessing of the fleet. There was a moment of silence and
roses were placed in the water for those that have passed before us. This
year we lost P/C Irwin Miller, he had been a member since 1993. Then Fleet
Captain Brent Cook introduced the fleet, there were to be 13 boats in the
bay instead we had 13 captains, crews and their guests lined up on shore
for a very entertaining presentation. The Bridge was proud to salute them
all as they mimicked paddling, steering, swimming, etc. — it was great!! It
was followed up by a great lunch at CJ’s.
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Monday Madness January

Monday Madness was chilly but we all kept nice and warm with jackets and
heat lamps. Well over 50 hail and hearty members turned out despite the
weather. We had four couples interested in joining MBYC join us. Judy
Sacher, our new membership chair, was all set with membership
applications, addressed envelopes and all. Joel and Sherry had the Ship’s
Store set up and did quite a bit of business. I think we all had a great time!
CJ’s staff was very accommodating they did a great job of keeping us warm
and with drinks in our hands.
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Future Event Flyers:
click on any Flyer Title to open the Event on the website

First Mates Art from Paper

Attn: First Mate

Join us for
The Works of Isabella de Borchgrave
“Fashioning Art From Paper”
Saturday, February 9, 2019 at 10 a.m.
Baker Museum @ Artis Naples
Cost: $10.00 p.p. includes a docent
Please make checks payable to MIBYC
Reservation Deadline is January 25
Lunch @ BrickTop’s to follow

For detailed information about the artist and see some of her amazing
works Google “Isabella de Borchgrave exhibition 2019~

# of people @ $10.00 Lunch Yes No

Carpool: Yes No

Mail this form and your check to Dorothy Landwaard

573 Hernando Drive, Marco Island, FL 34145

February 2, 2019


http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/component/content/article/31-flyers/496-first-mates-art-from-paper?Itemid=101

Page 12 of 19

O

ou

an Still Participate - Survivor

P ETTTTT T T TT

The MBYC 10,000 Island Survivor Challenge
February 5, 11 AM - 3 PM; Rain Date Feb. 6

The Chiefs Have Chosen Their Tribes

s :“y :
Calos Tribe

Tomo Tribe Sago Tribe Mayaimi Tribe
Chief Nanrek Chief Sinapa Chief Caluus Chief Loki
Barry Gelfand Ann Graham Stan Pilat Sally Orth
Bob Herndon Charlie Skillern Randy Southard Susan Cook
Brent Cook Dan Dotterweich Alan Sandlin Lucille Dotterweich
Vern Graham Larry Sacher Linda Sandlin Dianne Kernan
Dan Lowell John Hardy Joel Fitzjarrald Judy Sacher
Cindy Brown Mike Brown Carol Engstrom Barbara Hess
Sherry Fitzjarrald Joanne Daugherty Litha Berger Janie Holm
Elaine Hardy Mark Daugherty Bonnie Pilat John Holm
Bill Hillyer George Engstrom Ginny Rapp Jim Lane
Bruce Kane Claudette Gelfand Jerry Schaller Dave Mount
Connie Kane Doug Hess Al Saunders Don Orth
Deb Lowell Kim Hillyer Nikki Davis Al Rapp
Nan Schaller Linda Saunders Jerry Swiacki Annette Staley
Matt Staley Janet Woods Larry Woods Mark Staley
Linda Turner Mary Ellen Mount Shirley Southard Debbie Schroeder

Charlie Erker

You Can Still Participate!

Send $12 per person to Bob Boland, 1715 Winterberry Dr.
Questions? Contact Bob at 239-595-8780; rlboland@comcast.net

Signup fee is for tribal challenge materials, games and awards. We are also supplying
all the paper products, plates, knives, forks, cups, etc., coolers of water and
decorations. If there is a surplus, it will be used for future Day Fleet events.

PRTFET T TR TED T

pae e de de e de e do de de o do e G Ao 0o Ao O Ao O 1o de e
Ede de v de e do dv do e G Ao O Ao O Ao dv Ao v Ao e Ao dp

February 2, 2019


http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/news-views/news1/2012-05-21-07-49-40/508-you-can-still-participate-survivor

Page 13 of 19

Botanical Gardens Tour

MBYC First Mates
at
Naples Botanical Garden
March 11, 2019,10:30 a.m.
We will enjoy a guided tour, a broad overview of the
gardens and a boxed lunch in the garden!
Cost is $38.00 for tour and lunch

1. Girilled chicken breast, goat cheese and arugula sandwich w/artichoke
relish

2. Turkey, bacon, avocado and Swiss sandwich w/pink peppercorn ranch
dressing

3. Baby greens, grilled chicken, roasted grapes, toasted almonds, shaved
manchego salad w/rosemary vinaigrette

4. Vegetable Cobb salad, tomato, egg, asparagus, haricot vert, avocado
w/creamy lemon dressing

Rsvp no later than 2/25
your check is your reservation, we need 10 people for
the trip to go!!
The gardens are beautiful, it will be a spectacular day!

Please return this form w/your check

Name: email:

Lunch Choice: # Would you like to Car Poolyes _ no ___

Make your check payable to_Carolyn Cachianes and mail to 450
Cottage Court, Marco Island, FL 34145
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MBYC Extended Cruises for Feb thru April 2019

MBYC 2019 Extended (Cruising Schedule

The cruise team would like to invite you to join us on one of the
2019 cruises between now and April. |

February 13 - 14 to Boca Grande Marina

February 14— 19 to Marina Jack

February 19— 22 to Tampa Convention Center Marina
February 22 — 24 to Crow’s Nest in Venice

March 15 - 19 to Legacy Harbour Marina
March 19 — 22 to Tween Waters on Captiva

April 11 - 16 to Faro Blanco Marina
April 16 — 22 to The Galleon in Key West

Most cruises are set up so that you can participate in the entire
cruise or choose to just do part of it. Usually we have several boats
wishing to only do part of a cruise, as well as some who wish to
extend for several days.

In many cases, hotel accommodations, at the marina or nearby, are
available for anyone wishing to come by either small boat or by car
so try to join us.

While cruises will be led by various Team Members, to sign up for a
cruise please contact Brent Cook at: Brent@Brentcook.net .

Cruising is the best way to make new friends, enjoy the camaraderie,
see new places, enjoy the favorite old ones..........and enjoy time on

our beautiful water.

The MBYC Cruise Team
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Articles, Announcements, & Club Notices:

In early January, I met with other Commodores on
Marco and Marine Officer Josh Ferris spoke to us about
boat theft on the island. Between May and November
of 2018, five boats were stolen from Marco island. He
shared this flier with us. Josh’s cell phone number is
written on the bottom, if you see anything suspicious
give him a call.

Sally
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Stolen Boats

Marco Island Police Department

Marco Island is a boating community, which includes 22 miles of
shoreline, 7 large bays, the Marco River, three creeks, two small
islands and 290 canals. It takes an active partnership between neighbors,

the community, and law enforcement to stop these thefts. The Island’s unique
geography make it imperative that we all help watch over our neighbor’s homes
and boats. As boat theft is a growing problem in Southwest Florida boat owners
must protect their boating investment and keep an eye out for suspicious
behavior around vessels in the area. Boat thieves are attracted to vessels that
are easy to access or in a remote location.

STOLEN VESSEL WARNING!!

Boater owners can reduce the risk of theft by the following methods
include:

e Move the boat lift’s electrical power shut-off inside your house.
e Secure the boat to the lift.

e Secure the lift to the dock.

e |[nstall an alarm system on your dock.

e Install a GPS enable alarm system on your boat.

e Installing covert fuel cut-off or ignition / battery switches.

e Exterior lighting that shines on your vessel and dock.

e Remove the keys from your boat when on the lift.

e Removing all valuables to include GPS, Radar, and Radios.

e Report all and any suspicios activity.

Contact: Marine Sgt. Brian Hood #16,
Marine Ofc. Robert Marvin #95,
Marine Ofc. Josh Ferris 77

Chief Al Schettino
51 Bald Eagle Dr.

Marco Island, FL 34145 Phone: 239-389-5050

For Information Only. Please contact the Marco Island Police Department i??ou have any questions. This is still
an active case and further information is still being obtained.
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Blessing of MI Fleet
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Marco Island Yacht Club

Registration for the Blessing of the Fleet
Saturday, February 16, 2019

Boat Name: (] power [ ] Sail Length:
Captain’s Name: Cell Phone #: E-mail:
Affiliation: (] mivc (CJ mimA  [] Power Squadron
(] Coast Guard Auxiliary (] MarcoBayY.C.
(] sami (] Other
Captain’s Military Affiliation, if any: (the appropriate song will be played for each

boat, otherwise they will play Anchors Aweigh)
Be in the Marco River between Factory Bay and the Jolley Bridge Saturday, Feb. 16 by 10:00am

Printed instructions will be e-mailed to you for your fleet assignment and position in the flotilla.
Also, continuously monitor channel 72 for additional information and instructions.

Available slips at the Marco Island Marina are extremely limited! Please plan on taking your
boat home after passing in review, and then return to the Club for lunch.

() | will be taking my boat home after passing the Review

D | would like to dock at the Marco Island Marina during lunch. | will contact the
Dockmaster, Richard Varnes, at 239-642-2531 no sooner than Feb. 2nd to request docking.

You and your crew are invited to return to the Marco Island Yacht Club for lunch.
(] Yes, we will return to the Marco Island Yacht Club for lunch:

[:] Please make reservations for number of people, OR

C] I will call MIYC to make reservations for number of people

Each vessel is encouraged to have their crew dressed in similar attire. Most crews will be
wearing navy blue shorts, slacks, or skirt and white shirt or blouse or white pants or skirt and
navy blue jacket or top. Jackets are suggested for lunch at the Club for this event.

Please complete, scan and return this Registration to Roy Hershberger at drhkch@aol.com.
(239-269-3063) as soon as possible. The Blessing of the Fleet will be limited to 30 boats.
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Events Calendar :
Go to the Events Calendar on the website with live links,
then click on Event date to open the Event info & Flyer
Flyers opened from the website Calendar will be printable.

February, 2019 ‘Survivor Challenge :: Tuesday, February 05, 2019

 Survivor Challenge - Rain Date :: Wednesday, February 06, 2019

“ “The Works of Isabelle de Borchgrave” :: Saturday, February 09, 2019

Board Meeting :: Tuesday, February 12, 2019

I Cruise to Boca Grande, Sarasota, Tampa & Venice :: Wednesday, February 13, 2019
IValentine‘s Day :: Thursday, February 14, 2019

I Monday Madness at U's :: Monday, February 25, 2019

March, 2019 " Wild Goose Chase :: Wednesday, March 06, 2019
First Mates to Botanical Gardens :: Monday, March 11, 2019
Board Meeting :: Tuesday, March 12, 2019
Cruise to Legacy Marina :: Friday, March 15, 2019
I Cruise to Tween Waters :: Tuesday, March 19, 2019
I Monday Madness at U's :: Monday, March 25, 2019
I New Member Welcome Aboard Dinner at MIYC :: Thursday, March 28, 2019

April, 2019 | Mini Poker Run & Naples Luncheon :: Wednesday, April 03, 2019
Board Meeting :: Tuesday, April 09, 2019

ICruise to Faro Blanco Marina :: Thursday, April 11, 2019

I Monday Madness at U's :: Monday, April 29, 2019

May, 2019 | Mother's Day : Sunday, May 12, 2019

Board Meeting :: Tuesday, May 14, 2019

I Monday Madness at U's :: Monday, May 20, 2019
| Memorial Day :: Monday, May 27, 2019

June, 2019 I Father's Day : Sunday, June 16, 2019
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Marco Bay Yacht Club

PO Box 13
Marco Island, FL 34146



